
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
 
19 September 2019  
 
To:  
John Jeffrey, General Counsel and Secretary, ICANN 
 
Re: Approval for Amendment to Article 18, Section 18.7 (b) 
 
Dear Mr Jeffrey  
 
The ALAC approves the Fundamental Bylaws Amendment to Article 18, Section 18.7(b) relating to the 
composition of the IANA Naming Functions Review as posted by the ICANN Board according to its 
Resolution 2019.09.08.05. 
 
Regards 
Maureen Hilyard 
ALAC Chair 
 
cc Empowered Community Administration 
 
 

 


